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Annual Scholarship Competition

The annual Scholarship Competition will be held this Sunday at Northside Drive Baptist
Church in Atlanta. We will be treated to some of the best up-and-coming talent Georgia
has to offer. Be sure to be there to see who gets awarded the summer session scholar-
ship to the Mozarteum in Salzburg, Austria. The scholarship will add to the impressive

body of work that our participants have already amassed. Be sure to be there to cheer
them on.

Directions to church: From I-75 take the W. Paces Ferry exit and go east to North-
side Drive. Turn south onto Northside Drive. The church is located at 3100 Northside

Dr., NW, at the intersection of Northside Drive and Northside Parkway just south of
Moores Mill Road.
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A Message from Our President

Greetings to our Pro-Mozart members and any who will be
reading this news letter...thank you for taking the time to
read my message!!

| genuinely appreciate the privilege and opportunity to serve
as "acting president" of our society now that Fr. Damian is
leaving us. We are grateful for his leadership, will miss him,
and wish him much success as he follows the direction he
feels he should go.

We have had some wonderful and extremely qualified presi-
dents in the past and it will be difficult to try and "fill" their
shoes, but | will do my very best. Most of you know that |
(and my wife Sherry)

have been members of Pro-Mozart for well over 20 years
and | can't think of a better organization to be involved in
than our great society! | still say that being a member and
part of Pro-Mozart is the best bargain in town! We have
great concerts with outstanding artists, musical events in
private homes, super friends who share common interests,
tasty food and treats, and our fantastic annual SCHOLAR-
SHIP COMPETITION which is being held this Sunday at
2:00 pm at the North Side Drive Baptist Church Chapel. |
have not met those competing and icok forward to meeting
and hearing them perform and want to personally

thank JANET JOINER (our VP of Scholarship) for all of her
hard work and the excellent and professional manner in
which she directs this most important part of our society.
Bravo Janet!lll

My goal in the remaining part of this year is to assist any
way that | can to increase our membership.

It is a shame to have such an OUTSTANDING organization
and so few members! Don't get me wrong, we love and ap-
preciate each and everyone of you, but we need for many
others to become involved so that they too can enjoy the
quality music we enjoy and participate in (and enjoy) all the
benefits of being "one of us" 11!

Yours for great music,

Kevin Pritchett

A Special Thank You Funding provided in
part by the Fulton

' County Commission

under the guidance

We are especially grateful to of

the Fulton County Commission-
ers. It is their continued patron-
age that’s helps us do so much
for the Arts and for many bud-
ding musicians along the path
of their musical career.




